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Mr. Chairman,
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R'eSpohsibili(v in the TLC’s program of work and congratulate Mr. Pavel Sturma on

his appointment, we would like to question, as some members of the Commission
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tudy given the realitv of contemnarary st
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We recognize that this project is in its infancy, and like some members, we believe it

O 2 is tpo early to determine its final form. but in_anv event. gree_ that anv final

product would be subsidiary in character to agreements between states in the éontcxt

of a specific succession.

As for the Draft Articles, we share the concern of some of the members of the
commission, who sugggsted that Draft Articles 3(4) and 4(3) may be redundant since
they simply restétel that existing égreements are subject to the accepted principles" of
international law. In this vein, we agree with commission members who supported
referring only Draft Articles 1 and 2 to the drafting committee at this juncture, while
holding Draft Articles 3 and 4 for future discussion.

Thank you, Mr. Chairman



